
Attention 7th and 8th graders:

If you are interested in trying out for the 2024-
2025 GPMS soccer teams, boys and girls, YOU 
MUST HAVE A CURRENT PHYSICAL ON FILE with 
Coach Hall or Coach Fountain. If you are not 
sure if you need a physical, please ask Coach 
Hall, Coach Fountain, Coach Cardenas, Coach 
Johnson, or Coach Orton. Tryouts will likely be 
next week. YOU CANNOT TRY OUT WITHOUT A 
CURRENT PHYSICAL. Please get this taken care 
of this week. If you need a form or assistance 
getting a physical, please see a coach.

NOTE: Only 7th and 8th graders are eligible to 
try out for the soccer teams.


